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DATE                                     ITEM                                                           ASSIGNED TO


1-27-15                            Bozich                           John Jamnick-called for bids-bids will be back the end of April, need to name roads on the Platt --will be done at special meeting. Cost approx. $250,000 w/o curb and gutter. Bids are due May 14, final Platt for approval at the 4-28-15 meeting- in process bids are due June 4th will discuss at first meeting in June-JPJ will get price for 10 lots-bids received but higher than anticipated.  Looking at 11 lots, no curb, gutter or black top. 5 lots on the north and 6 on the south can hold the bids for 60 days. Casper was low bidder and they revised the quote for the 11 lots
Bolf made a motion but no discussion, tabled until further information comes in and to see what IRRRB will be able to fund-table need to discuss with IRRRB-submission of new proposal to IRRRB and then call for bids for future expansion next year-no action
· 8-25-15 *Motion by Bolf, seconded by DeNucci to approve Resolution 08-2015 to IRRRB for the Bozich Residential Addition project 
Roll call: 	Ayes: Bolf, Heyblom, DeNucci, Gangl 	Motion Carried 
· 9-8-15 Chris Ismil: the application has been submitted for consideration for Oct 30th board meeting 
· 11-10-15 IRRRB awarded $230,00 grant for the project; Jamnick recommended rebidding in February 

 
1-21-15                           Artificial Ice/Zamboni                                 Brian Gangl-meeting set up 2-11-15 with  
                                                                                                                  Company from Virginia –no quote received and would like to meet with JPJ regarding what can structurally be done. Heyblom met with JPJ and will look into changing the rink system, Gangl needs to update on the quote, Heyblom said they are looking at adding on a banquet hall and kitchen and will look at the plans for the next meeting-no quotes yet will update when they are received. Gangl has bid for artificial ice, Jamnick has budget numbers for add on and will meet with Heyblom, and Gangl—need to get together with Heyblom and getting numbers on the building and working on JPJ-waiting on contractors numbers for banquet hall and kitchen-Gangl gave quote for artificial ice to JPJ, Jamnick said addition for building is approximate $200/sqft—JPJ will get the numbers narrowed down and finalize.  Heyblom would like it done as its been on the agenda long enough-contractor information will be presented at the next meeting Heyblom and Gangl will meeting with JPJ and get back to council-table need info-JPJ suggested soliciting proposals for  a construction manager-place on special meeting agenda-discussed at special meeting
· 8-25-15  Jamnick said proposals for the construction manager position for the Recreation center/artificial ice project are due Tuesday, September 1st. 
· 9-8-15 RFPs were received. They will be discussed at a special meeting Sept 22, 2015 
· 9-22-15 Decided to negotiate a contract with Max Gray to bring new proposal to next council meeting  
· 10-13-15 *Motion by Heyblom, seconded by Gangl to approve the contract with Max Gray Construction for the Construction Manager of the Recreation Center project 
· 10-27-15 early Nov meeting to finalize interior plans before bids 	
· 11-10-15 soil boring quote by Braun Intertec Corp accepted; meeting with Max Gray to discuss design plans held on Nov 11th 

1-21-15                         Motter                                                          will be removing building in spring- no updates-check with them to see where they are at—DeNucci spoke with Motter and still want to do the removal.  JPJ will talk to IRRRB and request extension as it expires 6-30-15
*Motion by Bolf, seconded by Heyblom to request an extension from IRRRB for the removal
Ayes all present—motion carried
Grants are expiring, sent an email to IRRRB, they are not extending the grant and want the building removed this summer.  Spoke with Motter and we will get it done and look at extending the road
*Motion by Bolf, seconded by Gangl to get quotes in order to proceed with the removal
Ayes all present—motion carried Bids are due August 6, 2015 for removal and Platt Ave E
Met with Chris Ismil regarding-no action till after bid opening—will approve the need to have a meeting with IRRRB regarding Pearson Ave-demo work was approved—grant was cancelled for Pearson Ave E, can resubmit for funding, all requests need to be in by 8-31-15
· 8-25-15 *Motion by Bolf, seconded by Gangl to award the bid for the Industrial Site Park Improvements for the removal of the Motter building and soil correction in the amount of $106,029.00 to Casper Construction 
· 9-8-15 in process 
· 9-22-15 preconstruction meeting held; Casper has tentative start date of Oct. 5th, 2015 to begin demo 
· 10-13-15 project delayed but still on track 
· 10-27-15 Jamnick updated the council via email saying the demo had started. Dan Motter wanted to salvage the north garage area. Casper Construction will finish the demo and complete the grading around the site.  Excess material is going to Bozich site for a future sound berm.
· 11-10-15 Partial building is down; Motter will be keeping the remaining part of the building for storage. Grant dollars have covered the cost of the project. It is finished for now, but will be tracked in old business 

2-24-15                         Rabbitt Road                                             Dimich is in the process of getting the easement ready, needs to get a description from the engineer-in process-has description and looks about 800’ need to match the property with residents and make the easements. JPJ to get correct info and will then proceed—Dimich has all the info and will be getting the legal and draw up the easements
No change-sent out all documents and to have a call from someone who wants to know how close the road is to their property.   Center line on road needs to be marked, have a survey done to establish that
JPJ staked center line and Impala’s building is in right of way, discussed making the change to move the right of way
*Motion by Heyblom, seconded by Marinaro to make the necessary changes on the Impala property
Ayes all present—motion carried
Would like to set up a meeting with the residents on the road to answer any questions they have
Need to send them a letter and post meeting-set on special meeting agenda—updated on the easements, need to talk to the four residents and get their questions answered and have them signed.  City is trying to correct the lack of legal documents.  Also a starting point for future utilities
· 8-25-15 Letter sent on behalf of DeNucci inviting property owners to meet with him. Dimich received a letter from Kearney’s attorney. Heyblom: there was never a road order to establish this as a road. 
· 9-8-15 DeNucci heard from one resident saying he would sign off on the easement. Right of ways were discussed. 
· 9-22-15 –nothing heard from the residents. Marinaro wants to place a deadline of November 1st to hear from them. Heyblom: if we have been maintaining the road, perhaps we take a prescriptive easement. Marinaro asked if we should stop maintaining the road. Dimich said we could designate it as a minimum maintenance road. He also said if utilities go in, an easement is needed. If utilities do not go in, nothing needs to be done. Heyblom will talk with the county engineer regarding this.
· 10-13-15 a resolution to record the road as a public road will be on the next meeting 
· 10-27-15 Dimich presented resolution 16-2015 to establish as a public road. It was not passed, as council wanted confirmation that the city has been maintaining the road for over 6 years
· 11-10-15 the resolution was tabled until contact can be made with MNDoT 
  
2-24-15               Discuss wages for casual labor and part time patrol officer’s           Council    
                                On hold until after union contracts are settled

7-28-15 Bozich building removal-letter sent for an updated-the large garage is removed waiting to hear from Hipsag on the barn and the small garage.                                       Council
· 8-25-15 Large barn 100% removed. Hipsag: contractor will be there within 2 weeks 
· 9-8-15 Gangl and Bolf will stop by the property to check 
· 9-22-15 *Motion by Bolf, seconded by Marinaro to establish an October 15, 2015 deadline to have the buildings removed or they will go out for rebidding  --Ayes all present—motion carried 
· 10-13-15 ad published, rebids will be ready for Nov 24 meeting 

8-6-15 discuss observation deck –in need of repair, would like to improve the entire area, wood fence need to be repaired, stairway is rotted, total replacement
Gangl want it to be handicap assessable, Marinaro suggested to set up a committee for next year to discuss, Bolf wants it done now.  Gangl agreed, they will work together and get a plan and work with the Chamber.  Will get the old specs from JPJ and look at that with the Chamber, Bolf and Gangl
*Motion by Gangl, seconded by Marinaro to get information on the plan and estimate and present to the chamber and then bring back to the council
Ayes all present—motion carried
· 8-25-15 Bolf and Gangl met with Tammie Sumner of the Nashwauk Chamber of Commerce. They chose a deck layout and have spoken to JPJ Engineering and Midwest Manufacturing about materials—galvanized steel vs. wood. Heyblom expressed his concern of building something the city would take pride in. It will be handicapped accessible. It will be bid out and the council would like a list of pricing options on different materials.
· 9-8-15 Bolf said with the elevation 60’ of runway is necessary, with a resting area every 20’ for handicap accessibility. A grant application has been submitted to help pay for the sign 
· 10-13-15 next spring beginning likely 
· 10-27-15 Bolf was given the okay to go out for bids  
· 11-10-15 Bolf to meet with engineer to get specs and go for bids 

8-25-15  Bodin Property Interest: .  Bolf: a 30’ easement for power is in that lot and sewer lines.  The engineer will have to mark it off first and bring his findings back to the next meeting. 
· 9-8-15 no new information. DeNucci will connect with Bodin “offline” when more is known. 
· 9-22-15 Jamnick: there’s a drainage ditch on the north 3rd of the property. Bolf doesn’t want to sell the property until the storm drain issue is resolved. The PUC will be televising the line soon 
· 10-27-15 Bolf said 1st chance at getting property should be given to resident in front of the parcel 
· 11-10-15 DeNucci will meet with Kautto for clarity on the issue

8-25-15 Building Inspection updates	
· 10-13-15 2nd Street house is in Ch 7 bankruptcy. No action can be taken until the stay is over in November 	
· 10-27-15 letter to be sent to Grover asking for specific interior timeline. Ownership issues for 20 4th Street re: Sellman Law office  
· 11-10-15 the bankruptcy stay will expire this week. A follow-up inspection on the Grover property was suggested—Dimich will contact the inspector. 
	

8-25-15 Fire Truck Storage: possibilities include old auto building on 1st Street, building cold storage or back to Majewski storage. Gangl and Ketola will seek more information  
· 9-8-15 Gangl was in contact with American Bank about the old auto building on 1st street. The cost is $89,000. A city owned lot would be ideal. Kurtock was asked to get a list of city owned lots to Gangl, Ketola and Calaguire. 
· 9-22-15 will take another look at old auto building on 1st Street
· 10-13-15 1st Street ruled out, new building size to be explored 
· 10-27-15 size needs to be established
· 11-10-15 Gangl will research and come back with a size 


10-27-15 Email System: Mediacom will be contacted about emails for department heads 
· 11-10-15 Mediacom scheduled to contact the clerk’s office this week 

10-27-15 Personnel committee: DeNucci & Gangl 
· Gangl & DeNucci to meet November 16th to discuss 








	


 






